
 

Press Release 
HBTS German evening with beer, sausages & band music.  

“Delicious Bratwurst sausages to go with our Warsteiner beer” was the general opinion 
at the special Hebden Bridge Twinning Society German evening at the Wadsworth 
Community Centre on Monday the 6th of November. 

Long term members and potential new members talked, listen to German band music, 
and most of all enjoyed their sausages (and accompaniments). These were prepared for 
us by David McKay our Vice-President, and Wilma Downs long term member of the 
HBTS. 

       
  

        
 

      
 
     

Beer from the Warsteiner Brewery was available, and a German Apple Cake had been 
prepared for dessert. Altogether everyone agreed “Ein höchst vergnüglicher Abend!" 

New members for the HBTS are always welcome. Anyone who is interested please 
contact Jane Jackson (details below). 

Contact: Jane Jackson:  Secretary/Communications Officer, HBTS: 
janeson79@gmail.com ; 01422 886 127; 07770 657 496). 
http://www.hebdenbridgetwinning.org.uk/ https://www.facebook.com/Hebden-
Bridge-Twinning-Society/                               Jane Jackson, 11th of November 2023. 

Our magnificent cooks prepare the 

sausages and accompaniments. 

Making their choice. Sausages, buns, sauerkraut, 

fried onions, mustard, and curry ketchup 

Enjoying the Warsteiner beer Conversation 
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